
To All at the Sydney Chinese Lions Club, 
 
I would like to extend my sincere thanks and appreciation for the generous humanitarian 
scholarship and for your warm and open hospitality to both my father, Peter and myself.  I 
was overwhelmed to be awarded this money and it has gone straight in my organisation - 
United Future Foundation.  $2,000 is enough to provide the children with vital necessities 
such as textbooks and stationery, school shoes and uniforms!  I would love to keep in touch 
about our work and progress at UFF and also to hear about the fantastic initiatives of the 
Chinese Lions!  You are doing amazing fundraising work, especially with the ball.  Your gen-
erosity of time and resources is evident and you should be 
very proud of all you have achieved. 
 
Once again, I thank you so much for hosting us to 2 beautiful 
dinners, for welcoming us openly into your Club and above all 
for the donation you offered to me.  It will go far in Uganda. 
 
All my love,  
Annabelle Chauncy 
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